November 19, 2018

MODUS

Attn: Yadira Cerrato

240 Stockton Street

San Francisco, CA 94108

Dear Ms. Cerrato:

Subject: LETTER OF CONTINUANCE

Location: Adjacent to 1852 Lexington Avenue and1175 Parrott Drive, unincorporated
San Mateo Highlands

APN: Adjacent to 041-135-120 and 038-130-120

File Number: PLN2018-00071 and PLN2018-00079

On November 15, 2018, the Zoning Hearing Officer considered your request to install new Wireless
Telecommunications Facilities on existing joint utility poles located in the unincorporated San Mateo
Highlands and Baywood Park area of San Mateo County.

Upon staff request, the Zoning Hearing Officer has continued this project to a date uncertain.

Please direct any questions to Project Planner Laura Richstone at 650-363-1829 or
LRichstone@smecgov.org.

Also, please take a few minutes and complete the online version of our Customer Survey to help us
enhance our customer service. The survey is available at: http://planning.smcgov.org/survey.

Very truly yours,
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Lisa Grote
Zoning Hearing Officer
zhd1115cc.1.dr

cc: Assessor's Office
Building Inspection Section
CalFire
Supervisor Dave Pine
Dylan Ashbrook
Laurel Nagel, Baywood Park Association
Liesje Nicolas, Highlands Community Association
Pacifica Gas & Electric
Pamela Merkadeau
Public Works Department




